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Email: aace@csueastbay.edu
Website: www.csueastbay.edu/aace/
Of�ce: Student Services & Administration (SA), Suite 2300

Schedule an appointment about 
career options or graduate school 
with AACE through Bay Advisor

Create and/or update your resume

Identify your career interests. 
Take the Strong Interest Inventory 
assessment through AACE

Get familiar with AACE website 
and services

Research careers of interest with 
O*Net: onetonline.org/ 
OOH: bls.gov/ooh/

Target 20 employers of interest 
using Handshake or LinkedIn

Learn how and why to develop 
mentor(s)

Fine tune your Linkedin Profile and 
online network and get feedback 
from AACE

Attend Career Fairs  and 
Internship Week to learn about 
career tracks

Hold a leadership position in a 
student club or organization to 
develop skills

Use InterviewStream to practice 
interview skills

Visit the Get Hired website for 
jobs/internships and more
(csueastbay.edu/gethired)

Career Planning Roadmap

https://www.csueastbay.edu/gethired/
https://www.onetonline.org/
https://www.bls.gov/ooh/



